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I oppose this measure because many use these pouches, nicotine delivery systems 

etc to stop actually smoking cigarettes or using smokeless tobacco such as chew.  

 

These other alternatives are safer and create less overall tax burden on the people of 

Oregon.  Less people using resources such as Oregon Health Plan to treat cancers 

related to cigarettes and chew.  

 

I don't see a reason to create additional language that could impede those trying to 

quit a worse substance.   


